
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council  
(Cumberland Close, Ruddington) (Prohibition of Waiting) 

Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (8332) 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
Highway Services. 
 
Following consideration of the responses received during the previous consultation period, 
the proposals for waiting restrictions on Cumberland Close have been revised. These 
revisions are designed to address the ongoing issue with obstructive parking, whilst retaining 
some sections of unrestricted Highway for on-street parking. Please see attached plan 
showing the revised proposals.  
 
As the scheme has been fundamentally revised these proposals are being advertised as a 
new scheme and any comments previously received will not be carried forward to this 
scheme. New notices will be displayed on site 
 
It is proposed to extend the existing ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow 
Lines) along the whole length of the east side of  Cumberland Close and to include the 
turning head at the top of the Close. A plan showing the proposals (Drawing number 
H/SLW/3811/01) is attached, along with a copy of the site notice. 

 


